
 
Our Vision Statement:  754 Primary School will maximise opportunities for its students to be resilient learners in an 
         ever changing world. 
The Values of 754 revolve around: Resilience, Responsibility and Respect. Our whole school approach of School Wide 
     Positive Behaviour Support, is the Framework to support these values.   
 

Week 4 term  4 2019   Principal’s Message    

 
Hello Everyone, 
 
Welcome to week 4 of Term 4. Swimming continues to go along swimmingly, please remember 
that there will be swimming next Monday, even though the Tuesday is a public holiday for the  
Melbourne Cup.  
 
What a great effort Sally and Sophie did last week going down to Melbourne and representing the 
school in the State Athletics Championships. It was awesome to hear how well they did and that 
they represented the school, East Gippsland and the South Eastern Regional Schools so well. Great 
job girls.  
 
The students are all getting fired up for the Disco next Thursday. Please read the information page 
in the newsletter about when, where, how much and what will be available for the students. Then 
the following day we are going to have a uniform free day to support Animal Aid for a gold coin  
donation. Some students and teachers might just go home, stay in their dance clothes after an  
exhausting night, then roll out of bed the next morning, and come to school. How is that for a plan 
parents? Cuts down on the time in the morning and the washing as well. Kills 2 birds with one 
stone. 
 
Something to Ponder – Talking about birds. There was once a crow that was very thirsty and 
couldn’t find anything to drink. Eventually he came across a bottle that had some liquid 
in it but couldn’t reach it try as he might. He decided to drop a stone in it and the water 
rose. He continued to do this until he was able to drink from the bottle.  
 
Resilience and problem solving, just what we want our students to do. 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

        Wednesday 30th October 2019 

Phone:  5152 4395 
Email:  bairnsdale.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 
Website: www.bairnsdale754ps.vic.edu.au 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/
BairnsdalePrimarySchool  
Office Hours 8.30am—4.00pm 

November: 
Fri 1st: Ready Set Go (Prep Transition)  
 
Mon 4th: Sw imming Lessons 
Tue 5th: Melbourne Cup - Public Holiday  
Thur 7th: School Disco 
Fri 8th: Ready Set Go (Prep Transition) 
Out Of Uniform Day - Gold Coin Donation to 
support animal aid.   
 
Mon 11th: Sw imming Lessons  
Special Remembrance Day Assembly 
Wed 13th: Music Students end of year  
concert 5:30pm  
Fri 15th: Ready Set Go (Prep Transition)  
 
Mon 18th to Fri 22nd:  Mini book Fair  
Mon 18th: Sw imming Lessons  
Tue 19th: 1/ 2 Day Transition to B’dale  
Secondary College  
 
Fri 29th: Report Writing Day (No Classes)  
Ready Set Go (Prep Transition) still running  
 

December: 
Tue 3rd: Nagle College Orientation Day 
Thur 5th: Last Breakfast Club for 2019 
Salvation Army Community Breakfast  
 (Gold Coin Donation) 
Fri 6th: Last Ready, Set, Go  
Sat 7th: Bairnsdale Christmas Parade 
 
Mon 9th: Special Awards Assembly 
Tue 10th: State-wide Orientation Day  
Grade 6 Graduation Evening /Dinner 
Thur 12th: Last Community P laygroup  
Session for 2019 

 
Breakfast Club:  
Salvation Army 

Monday and Thursday  
8.15am - 8.45am 

 
754 Community  

Playgroup:  
Every Thursday  

9.00am - 11.00am in the 
school hall. 
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Mini Book Fair: 
On Monday 18th Nov to Friday 22nd Nov we will be running a Scholastic Mini 
Book Fair at school. The exciting thing about this book fair is that when you 
buy 1 book you w ill get to choose a FREE book. All free items must be of 
equal or lesser value than the books you buy. Titles will vary and all items at 
your Book Fair are available while stocks last! 
 
Grade 6 Transition to Secondary College: 
On Tuesday 19th November there will be a 1/2 Day transition session for all grade 6 students who 
will be attending Bairnsdale Secondary College in 2020. The students will travel by bus from our 
school at 8.50am and return at approx. 1:30pm Please make sure your child is at school on time. 
Grade 6 students need to be in the correct Bairnsdale Primary School Uniform as this is a  
requirement from the Secondary College. All details about the day have been sent via the post 
from Bairnsdale Secondary College. If you have not received anything from Bairnsdale Secondary 
College then please call them directly on the following number Phone: 5150 4800 
 
Nagle College Orientation Day: 
Please be reminded that students who will be attending Nagle College in 2020 have a different  
Orientation Day to those students attending a Government School. Nagle will hold their Orientation 
Day on Tuesday 3rd of December. Information will be mailed to families enrolled at Nagle later this 
month. Students will have access to their 2020 school buses on this day 
and are encouraged to use these to begin their familiarisation with bus 
use.  
 
Orientation Day (Roll Up Day): 
This year the State-wide Orientation Day for all students will be Tuesday 
December 10th. All students currently in grade 6 will need to make their own way to their  
respective Secondary School. Students attending Bairnsdale Secondary College in 2020 will also 
have access to their 2020 school bus pass and they are encouraged to use this to begin their  
familiarisation with bus use.  
 
Our students in Prep to Grade 5 will participate in a ‘Roll-Up’ morning where they will spend time in 
their 2020 classroom with their new classmates and teacher.  
 
Out of Uniform Day - Gold Coin Donation: 
Friday 8th November will be an out of uniform day for students (not compulsory). We 
are raising money to support Animal Aid in our area so if your child decides to be out of 
uniform please send along a Gold Coin to support this cause. 
 
School Disco:  
We will be running a School Disco on Thursday 7th November. There will again be two different 

session times: Prep to Grade 2 students will attend from 4.30 - 5.30pm. Grade 3 
to 6 students w ill attend from 5.45 - 7.00pm  Entry fee w ill be $3.00 each 
and all children MUST be signed In and Out of the hall by a Parent/Guardian There 
will be an arrangement of drinks, snacks and Glow products available for students 
to purchase on the night. A price list for these items is on page 6. 
 

 
Melbourne Cup Day: 
Don’t forget that Tuesday 5th November is a Public Holiday – so No School for students.  
 
 
 
Senior School Bowls and Croquet Program: 
This Friday 1stnd November our grades five and six students will continue working on a Bowls and 
Croquet development program during their Friday Afternoon Sports time. This will involve a  

coaching program in both sports with students in their class groups and each 
week one group will go to the Bairnsdale Bowls Club in Nicholson Street, one 
group will go to the Bairnsdale Croquet club also in Nicholson Street and the 
third group will stay at school for their sports session. We will rotate the groups 
through the three activities over the next six weeks up until Friday, December 
6th  with December 13th as a back up day in case we miss a session due to 
weather conditions.  Students will be leaving school each week at 2.00 pm and 
returning in time for the end of the school day at 3.15 pm.  

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 



 
 
 

Student Awards 
 
 
 
Prep A: Layla Wright for always being resilient in our classroom. Layla is sensible, always 
has a go at any new learning task, tries her best in everything she does and asks for help if she 
needs it. Thank you Layla for being a wonderful example of someone who demonstrates resilience 
every day in our class. 
  
1/2 A: Akaash Umapathi For show ing our school value of responsibility by writing an 
excellent Big Write last week.  
 
1/2 B:  
 
3/4 A: Grace Smith for show ing resilience after hurting her arm. Grace soldiered on all 
week with a sore arm and barely complained.     
 
3/4 B: Jayden Strecker for being an excellent leader. You did an outstanding job of be-
ing the discussion director in Literacy Circles.    
  
3/4 C: Abbey Johanesen for being consistently respectful of your classmates. You are 
always helpful and kind, especially when you are showing others how to solve problems.    
 
5/6 A: Tyson Merkx for taking responsibility for your learning by being braver w ith 
taking on challenges and being more active in class activities. We were impressed with your  
participation in the debate, speaking confidently in front of all the Year 5/6s. 

 
5/6 B:  
 
5/6 C: Hunter Settle you had a great week and turned your frown upside down. Well 
done with your solar system project so far and for generally just being awesome.   

 
 
 
 

Canteen News 

 

Canteen Closed on Mondays 
 

Slushies are now available at the canteen.  
 

Volunteers welcome from 9:30am to 10:50am  

If interested please see Dan at the canteen or leave your 
name and number with the office staff. 

Snacks are available in the canteen at first 
break, prices start at 50cents 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 
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There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 


